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Join us for the 2025

OPERATION
MAIL CALL

Please join us in writing letters, making drawings,
and sending cards to the 85 Veterans traveling with
us on April 26, 2025 to thank them for their service.
Address the messages to:
“Dear Veteran” or “Dear Hero”

All designs must be 8.5"X11" or less and be flat so they can
fitinto a large envelope.
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All submissions must be sent by March 28 to:
Honor Flight of the Cape Fear Area
Mail Call 0425
4427 Junction Park Drive
Wilmington, NC 28412
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